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Roakes, Raymond A. - PDR

From: Scott Burger <scottburger@mac.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 8:16 PM

To: Roakes, Raymond A. - PDR

Cc: Lynch, Stephanie A. - City Council Office; Robins, Amy E. - City Council Office

Subject: UDC 2024-06

[You don't o
en get email from sco�burger@mac.com. Learn why this is important at 

h�ps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIden$fica$on ] 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open a�achments or click links unless you recognize the 

sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

 

 

Mr. Roakes, 

 

I am wri$ng to express my deep concerns over UDC 2024-06. 

 

I don’t think the City staff should be usurping the abili$es of ci$zens and boards. 

 

I live in a local neighborhood where setbacks are very important. 

 

Thank you for your considera$on on this ma�er. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sco� Burger 

 

612 S. Laurel Street 

Richmond, VA 23220 

 

 


